
 

Memo 

To: Board of Managers  

From: Cathy Reynolds 

Date: June 11, 2018 

Re: Acknowledgement of Donation from Prince of Peace Evangelical Lutheran Church 

 

Purpose: 

To provide the Board information on a donation received by the District. 

 

Background: 

On May 30, 2018 the District received a check in the amount of $152 from the Prince of Peace Evangelical 
Lutheran Church in St Louis Park.  The check was sent with a note indicating that it was intended to be a 
donation to the District.  The money has been deposited into the Education budget to support educational 
materials and displays used by local communities and organizations including the local churches. 

 

Receipt of the donation was acknowledged by a thank you letter from the District Administrator to the Pastor of 
the church.   

 

Next Steps: 

This item is for informational purposes and is meant to inform the Board of the donation and allow the Board to 
acknowledge receipt of the donation through the Board meeting.  No further action is required by the Board. 

  


